
DEAR ADVOCATE ARMY

The Department of Health and Services is asking for comments on the Safe Harbor that
allows GPOs to conduct business with kickbacks. 

This change will eliminate the ability for GPOs to hide behind the Safe Harbor and will
increase quality healthcare access and choice, lower costs, and increase competition
and innovation in hospital supply chain. 

The federal government wants to hear from healthcare providers, patient advocates, and
innovators before February 15, 2022 - and we need your help!

 

CIAAG and Free2Care are asking for your support.
Click here to add your name and  get help providing comments 

on the proposed rule change. 

 

 

Remember, Together We Are #CIAAGStrong!!!

Thank you,

 

Lauren L. Deluca, CPCU, API, AINS

Founding President & Executive Director

Chronic Illness Advocacy & Awareness Group dba CIAAG
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